
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:21 PM 
To: Werner, Leah 
Subject: RE: Former WPS Green Bay MGP - Revised Letter of Intent for Early Removal 

Action 
 
Leah –  
Thank you for the opportunity to review the Revised Letter of Intent. All of my comments have been 
addressed or are proposed to be addressed in the Remedial Action Work Plan. I have no additional 
comments. 
 
A quick question for you is that the LOI states, “Upon USEPA’s review of this Letter of Intent and 

USEPA’s written authorization to proceed with the proposed ERA under CERCLA Section 104(e)(6), 
WPSC will immediately commence preparation of the Removal Action Work Plan for submission to 

USEPA for approval.” I know we talked about earlier that EPA does not approve early actions but will 
you be issuing an approval for the RAWP? 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Dombrowski, Frank J <frank.dombrowski@wecenergygroup.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 10:28 AM 
To: Werner, Leah <Werner.Leah@epa.gov> 
Cc: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR <sarah.krueger@wisconsin.gov>; Prasad, Narendra M 
<narendra.prasad@wecenergygroup.com>; 'staci.goetz@ramboll.com' <staci.goetz@ramboll.com>; 
Abigail Small (ASMALL@ramboll.com) <ASMALL@ramboll.com>; Julie A Zimdars 
(Julie.Zimdars@ramboll.com) <Julie.Zimdars@ramboll.com>; 'adrienne.korpela@jacobs.com' 
<adrienne.korpela@jacobs.com>; Luke, Glenn R <Glenn.Luke@wecenergygroup.com> 
Subject: Former WPS Green Bay MGP - Revised Letter of Intent for Early Removal Action 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Leah, 
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Per our previous discussions, please find attached the revised Letter of Intent (LOI) and responses to 
USEPA comments on the original LOI received on February 19, 2021.  Please feel free to contact me if 
there are any questions or if additional information may be needed. 
 
Thanks, 

Frank Dombrowski  
Principal Environmental Consultant  

WEC Energy Group – Business Services  
Environmental Dept. - Land Quality Group  
333 W. Everett St., A231  
Milwaukee, WI 53203  
Office:  (414) 221-2156  
Cell:  (414) 587-4467  
Fax:  (414) 221-2022  
 
Serving WEC Energy Group, We Energies, Wisconsin Public Service, Michigan Gas Utilities, 
Minnesota Energy Resources, Peoples Gas and North Shore Gas 
 


